
 

 

  
Hello everyone! 

Over the past few weeks, we have been getting to know each other. We have a few 

new preps. They are so cute. Some of the children have changed and gotten taller over 

the xmas break. I feel short now. Hahaha 

 

The children have been obsessed with watercolours over the past couple of weeks. We 

have been taking the water colours outside and making a whole lot of mess which will 

then wash away. Haha 

 

Last week, we made salt dough. The children helped make it and no you don’t eat it. 

You can shape it into an amazing creation them let it dry and once dried we paint it. 

They look amazing. We have some key rings, some snowman, pretend food, equip-

ment for their doll house etc. they look great.   

 

This week in After School Care, on Tuesday 1st March. we will be having a teddy 

bear picnic. If you are booked in for Tuesday afternoon please bring you teddy alone 

to our picnic!! 

 

Over the holidays my dad made up an plant box for the end near the door. We have 

been painting it when we can the weather is so crazy. It will look amazing when all 

done. 

 

I coordinate the second hand Toy Stall for the Harvest Market,  If you have any toys/
soft toys bring them to my room and store them until 20th March! 

 

Everyone is having a hard time right now. If you need anything feel free to come and 

see me.  

 

Thank you again to everyone who donated to the RSPCA! 

Its Amy’s Birthday 24th March! 

Thank you so much & see you next time, TheirCare team 

Contact Details 

Service phone: 

0418 757 221 

  

Theircare: 

1300072410. 

Theircare: https://

theircare.com.au/ 

Details & Calendar Info 

Pupil Free Days: 

6:30am to 6:00pm 

  

Before School Care: 

6:30 - 8:45am 

 

After School Care: 

3:30 - 6:00pm 

Community Project: 

A HUGE Thank you to everyone that donated 

fresh fruit/ veggies to the RSPCA. They really 

appreciated! 

 

This term for our community project, we 
will be asking people to donate old blan-
kets, sheets, dog treats and soft toys for 
the dogs at the RSPCA.  
The children will learn and talk about 
dogs & cats; how we can help them. We 
will be collecting until the end of term.  

             


